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17th April 2023 

Year 5 Corfe Castle Trip 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

As part of our ‘English Civil War’ History topic, we are taking the children to visit Corfe Castle this half 

term.  

They will get a guided tour by a National Trust volunteer, focussing on the castle’s role in the Civil 

War.  They will then have time to explore the castle ruins and grounds. 

 

5DP will visit on Wednesday 17th May 

5RC will visit on Thursday 18th May 

5ET will visit on Tuesday 23rd May 

 

 

The children will travel in the school minibuses, leaving school at approximately 09:15am and 

returning during school time at around 14:00pm. 

 

To cover the cost of the trip we are asking for £6.00 per child. Children should wear school uniform 

and sensible shoes for walking. They should also bring coats in case the weather changes. 

 

Payments for this trip can only be made online via your MCAS accounts. If you are having trouble with 

accessing your accounts, please contact the office. 

 

All children need to bring a drink and a packed lunch.  The children who receive school meals will be 

ordered a packed lunch, or alternatively, you can provide your own if you wish. 

 

Unfortunately, due to the limited facilities at Corfe Castle, if on the day we experience bad weather 

then the trip may be cancelled and hopefully rearranged for another time. 

 

If there are any problems or queries, please see your child’s class teacher or contact us via 

ClassDojo. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mr Pritchard 

Year 5 Lead 
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